
Important 
message for  
RNZ National 
listeners in 
Central Otago

From April 2019 RNZ National will no  
longer be available on AM radio frequencies  
in Central Otago when RNZ’s two aging  
AM transmitters are closed down. 

Current listeners will need to switch to an FM 
frequency or select from several alternative 
listening options to keep receiving RNZ 
National programming.  No services apart 
from RNZ National delivered on AM radio 
frequencies are affected.

639 AM ALEXANDRA & CROMWELL
1134 AM QUEENSTOWN & ARROWTOWN 
RNZ National frequencies affected are:

Please refer to the back of this card 
for more information.



Other listening options

INTERNET LIVE LISTENING  
AND ON DEMAND
Listen live via the RNZ website: 
WWW.RNZ.CO.NZ or download 
programmes for later listening.

SATELLITE
SKY Digital Network - RNZ National 
is on Channel 421

FREEVIEW - RNZ National is on 
Channel 50 

MOBILE PHONE
Download the free RNZ app. for 
iPhone or Android phones. 
 
IHEARTRADIO 
RNZ National is available free at 
www.iheart.com

Why are the changes being made?
RNZ’s AM broadcasting transmitters are old and increasingly expensive to 
maintain. Listenership on AM radio is declining in favour of new technologies 
and there are now many alternative ways of listening to live radio, including 
on existing FM radio frequencies, via digital platforms and on mobile devices. 

How do I keep listening?
Most listeners will simply re-tune to 101.5 FM or 101.6 FM to receive  
RNZ National.  

What if I can’t get FM?
Some existing listeners may be outside the FM coverage area and will  
need to select a different option for continuing to receive RNZ National.

For more information visit
WWW.RNZ.CO.NZ/LISTEN
To contact us please email
TRANSMISSION@RNZ.CO.NZ 
Or leave us a message on our Helpline:  
0800 435 772 

101.5 FM	  
ALEXANDRA  AND 
CROMWELL

101.6 FM 
QUEENSTOWN 
AND ARROWTOWN 

Keep listening on your local 
FM frequency:  

http://www.radionz.co.nz
https://www.iheart.com/

